AsHTABULA AREA CITY SCHOOLS
6610 Sanborn Road Ashtabula, Ohio 44004 Phone: (440) 992-1200

Community Eligibility Provision
August 2023
Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that Ashtabula Area City Schools will once again, be
offering to schools participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast
Program’s the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for School Year 2023-2024.

What does this mean for you and your child(ren)?

Great news for you and your student! All enrolled students of Ashtabula Area City Schools
are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to your
household each day of the 2023-2024 school year. No further action is required of you.
Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a
fee or submit a Free and Reduced Lunch Application. However, in order to be able to
receive the meal at no cost, the minimum components must be taken, including a fruit or
veggie serving.

Please keep in mind that if your child carries over a negative balance they will not be able
to purchase extra items or snacks, until this negative balance is paid in full.

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact JoEll Rapose, Nutrition Services
Supervisor at 440-993-2490.

Sincerely,

JoEll Rapose
Nutrition Services Supervisor
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